
 
 
 
 

September 15, 2025 

 

To HISD Board of Trustees: 

 

We are proud to announce that Clayton Farrell has been named the 2025 Texas 
Association of Secondary School Principals (TASSP) Region 7 Middle School 
Principal of the Year. For the past eight years, Mr. Farrell has been a dedicated 
and inspiring leader at the junior high, consistently championing the success and 
well-being of both his staff and students. His unwavering commitment and 
impactful leadership have made a lasting difference at HJH. Congratulations, Mr. 
Farrell, on this well-deserved honor!  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Shauna B. Hittle  
 

Shauna B Hittle  

Assistant Superintendent  

 

 


